
 

 

 
 
29 September 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended our Friends of Priory launch event last night! It was wonderful to see 
everyone. Special thanks to all of the musicians who entertained us. If you are interested in joining the Friends of 
Priory, please contact james.white@pcsa.theplt.org.uk  
  
Progress Evenings 
 
Our Friends of Priory recently shared a survey with all parents/carers in regards to the Progress Evenings for this 
academic year and whether they should remain virtual or whether we return to face-to-face sessions. 
 
Thank you to those who took the time to respond. We received hundreds of responses and 75% of them requested 
for the Progress Evenings to return to face-to-face sessions.  
 
The next Progress Evening is Thursday 9 November 2023 for Year 11 students. We will be in touch closer to the time 
in regards to the plans for the evening and how you can book slots with members of staff. 
 
House Match Information 
 
In PE we are continuing with House matches during Week 9 of each Learning cycle, with our first round commencing 
on the week of Monday 20th November. Please see attached the proposed dates and lessons to which our House 
Matches will run.  
 
All students on those days will be arriving at school in PE kit and house colours. 

 

LC1.9 (wc 20th 
Nov) 

P1 P2 P3 P4 P5 

Mon (20.11.23)  Year 10  Year 10 Year 9  

Tues (21.11.23)   
 

 Year 9  

Weds (22.11.23)    Year 7  
 

Thurs (23.11.23) Year 8 Year 8 Year 7   

Fri (24.11.23)      
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Upcoming Events 
 
After-school clubs and KS4 Prep for Success sessions continue – head to our website to find out what’s on next 
week. Please also refer to the calendar on your Weduc app. This gives you all the upcoming events for the rest of 
the academic year and is regularly updated. 
 

Monday 2 October Year 10 & 11 RE Trip (Bristol) 

Thursday 5 October 
Mental Health Parent Information Evening (information will be shared 
on Monday) 

Friday 13 October Staff Training Day (school closed to students) 

 
As always, if you have any questions or queries, please get in touch with the school directly and we will be happy 
to help. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mr Markoutsas 
Principal 


